Newsletter 11: Thursday 31st January 2019



News: Our school in the community.

Our town mayor, Nick Johns, spent a lovely afternoon meeting our Foundation Phase pupils last week. Mr Johns' feedback was that he's had 'the best day'!

Information

Wintry weather. Every child should have a NAMED pair of wellies, brought to school in a bag that can be hung on a peg or set on a rack. Children without a change of footwear will not be able to go out in the snow as we want to avoid cold, wet feet in class.

If the school does have to close due to snow we aim to get this information put on our Facebook page and on the Powys School Closure List as soon as possible in the morning. Go to www.powys.gov.uk/schoolclosures for details (you can also sign up for text alerts on the Powys website).

Mock wedding Foundation Phase classes are planning a mock wedding on the 18th February. More details to follow!

Safer Internet Day 5th February Would you like more information about how to keep your child safe on-line? Come and join our special assemblies in the hall on Tuesday 5th February: KS2 pupils at 9.10am and Foundation Phase at 2.45pm.

Parking It's been brought to our attention that some parents are still blocking the football club entrance to drop children off. Any concerned parents should contact the police.

\$pare LEGO? Our children just LOVE Lego and we have a new Lego Club for Y1 and Y2 pupils. If anyone has any spare, please could you send it our way?

Bags2\$chool: the bags will need to be returned by 9am on Monday 4th March. If you would like more bags, please contact the school office.

Class assembly date: Y1 and Y2, Gwennol and Eryr have their class assembly tomorrow, 1st February. As usual, parents/carers are invited to join the children in their classes afterwards to look at work and find out more about our school. This term you'll be finding out more about the New Curriculum for Wales.

- Hwyaid Bach (Reception) Friday 22nd February
- Jac-y-do (Yr3) & Cnoc-y-coed (Yr4) Friday 15th March

Chester Zoo just a reminder to pay by Monday 11th February please.

Humpty Dumpty competition entries will be displayed in the Community Centre. Results will be announced shortly.

Ordering lunches Please could parents/carers of children who are having a hot lunch remind their children that they are not having sandwiches before they come into school in the morning.

Y3 are currently being taught by Mrs Clarke whilst Mrs Drakeford is on sick leave. We are very lucky to have Mrs Clarke working with us; she is a well-qualified and experienced class teacher who has also been working with us as a TA.

Thank you to everyone who bought photographs in October. We raised £325.81!